
Notice Regarding ILS’s December 4, 2020 Board Meeting: 
 
Pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Orders, certain aspects of New York’s Open Meeting 
rules are suspended to ensure safety during the current COVID-19 pandemic. Thus, public 
meetings may be held virtually provided that the public can view and listen to such meetings, 
and that they are recorded and made available to the public.  Accordingly, the December 4, 
2020 ILS Board meeting will be conducted via WebEx, recorded, and subsequently posted on 
ILS’ website for public viewing.  Please contact Patricia Warth, ILS Counsel, at 
patricia.warth@ils.ny.gov, for the WebEx instructions and meeting ID.   
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